Gaudette, Angela

From: Contreras, Kalan

Sent: Monday, November 16, 2020 9:53 AM

To: Gaudette, Angela

Subject: FW: 1208 W. 22nd St: HLC Agenda for Monday, Nov. 16: Supplemental information for Agenda ltem
D-8

From: Cousar, James E. _>

Sent: Friday, November 13, 2020 11:04 AM

To: Contreras, Kalan <Kalan.Contreras@austintexas.gov>; Sadowsky, Steve <Steve.Sadowsky@austintexas.gov>
Cc: Radkey, Ingrid_ Cousar, James E.

Subject: Re: 1208 W. 22nd St: HLC Agenda for Monday, Nov. 16: Supplemental information for Agenda Item D-8
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*** External Email - Exercise Caution

http://www.austintexas.gov/edims/document.cfm?id=109349

Steve and Kalan- Ms. Radkey, the owner of 1208 W. 22", has asked me to submit the following supplemental
information to be considered by the HLC.

In 2007, the house across the street- 1305 W. 22" St- received historic landmark designation as the Goff-Radkey
House.

The attachment is the City Council’s “Zoning Change Information Sheet” from the meeting at which landmark status was
approved.

We think this supplemental information is important and relevant because the staff recommendation on 1208 appears
to be based largely on its association with the late Professor Oliver Radkey.

We believe that the fact that a neighboring property associated with him has already been granted historic landmark
status and named the “Goff-Radkey House” should be considered by the Commission.

If possible, please provide this to the Commission members prior to the meeting.

Many thanks for your consideration of this supplemental information.

James Cousar

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links

or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.






